
Have questions or want to learn more? 
www.hudsonvalleycommunitypower.com

Email us at: info@hudsonvalleycommunitypower.com
or call us at: (845) 859-9099 ext. 2

a division of Joule Assets

WITH COMMUNITY CHOICE
Together, we can access renewable electricity at a fixed, competitive 

rate and preserve our environment for future generations.

ELECTRICITY SUPPLY PROGRAM IS 

COMING TO GARDINER

To learn more, join a virtual or in-person info session:
Saturday, 4/9/22 at 1:00 pm in Town Meeting Room (Zoom: https://tinyurl.com/Gard9Apr 

Monday, 4/25/22 at 7:00 pm in Town Meeting Room (Zoom: https://tinyurl.com/Gard25Apr 

Thursday, 4/28/22 at 7:00 pm - Zoom meeting at https://tinyurl.com/HVCP28Apr  

The Town of Gardiner is considering joining   
Hudson Valley Community Power. 

The program enables municipal leaders to leverage the 
purchasing power of residents and small businesses to negotiate 

more favorable terms on their electricity supply, protect 
consumers and choose renewable energy resources.

If your municipality joins the program, eligible residents and 
businesses will receive a letter in late summer/early fall 2022 with 

their choices and info about how to opt-out.
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